CORRESPONDENCE

1/5/2021
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 00499-2021
From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 2:26 PM
Subject: FW: Request for notice of scheduled events for Florida Electric Cooperative Assoc
Attachments: IMG_2666.jpg

Per attached response from FECA to update request for PSC publication mailing lists (Admin
Correspondence DN 00010-2021):

e Telephone number changed;
e No other changes to existing information

From: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2021 12:16 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: FW: Request for notice of scheduled events for Florida Electric Cooperative Assoc

Sincerely,

Brian Schalty

Commission Deputy Clerk ||
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Michelle Hershel <mhershel@feca.com>

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2021 12:11 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Request for notice of scheduled events for Florida Electric Cooperative Assoc

Please find attached my request to receive notices of scheduled events in electric matters before the Commission for
Florida Electric Cooperatives Association. Thank you.

Michelle Hershel

Director of Regulatory Affairs
Florida Electric Cooperatives Assoc.
2916 Apalachee Parkway
Tallahassee, FL 32301

Cell: (850) 510-1693
(850)877-6166, ext. 3



NOTE: This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. The contents of this email and any attachments
are confidential. If you believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer
and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you properly received this e-mail you should maintain its contents in confidence.
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Dear Subscriber:

more of the Florida Public Service Commission’s publication
n electric, gas, water, wastewater, and/or

Commission is required, pursuant to

Your name appears on on¢ or
mailing lists for notice ot scheduled events 1

telecommunications matters before the Commission. The
Section 283.55. Florida Statutes. to purge our mailing list biennially.

Please complete the form below and confirm your desire to continue receiving notices (which are

also available on our website at www.floridapsc.com).
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(11 would like to receive notices of scheduled events in hard copy.

’\dl would like to receive electronic notices of scheduled events.

11 DO NOT wish to receive notices of scheduled events.
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Please reply to Clerk@psc.state.fl.us, or by U.S. mail. Failure t
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Sincerely,
7,

Commission Clerk
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